
IAML News 

The next IAML conference begins the last 
day of August, and runs until September 5, 
in Geneva, Switzerland. It will be at the 
University of Geneva, situated just off the 
Place Neuve. 

As usual, there will be many presentations 
about various aspects of music and music 
librarianship in Switzerland, as well as a 
variety of other topics. The mid-week 
excursions include discovering Geneva's 
vineyards, and an excursion on Lake Geneva 
to Vevey and Montreux. 

Next year elections for a new IAML Board 
will take place. We have received a goodly 
number of nominations for the offices of 
President and Vice Presidents. Hopefully the 
ballot will go out in an issue of Fontes early 
in 1998. 

Next year's congress (each third meeting is 
a congress) will be in Spain, in San Sebastian 
(and we hope that there will be no problems 
with the Basques!), June 22-26, so, if you 
fancy a holiday in Spain, start saving up the 
pesetas now! 
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